
 

GUATEMALA ENCOUNTER 2019 

 
On January 25, 2019 staff and students from the Brant Haldimand Norfolk 
Catholic District School Board will be travelling to Guatemala.  They will 
be spending ten days encountering the local people and culture through 
volunteer service projects taking place in a small village.  Most of the time 
they will spend their time building relationships with young children and 
their families through development projects that will benefit the local 
community.  They will also be learning about some of the root causes of 
poverty in the Global South.  The SJC team consists of, from left to right: 
Mr. Marty Quinlan, Lucas, Jess, Tristan, Nicolle, and Rob. 
  

 
 


